
Atlantic Bearing Services (ABS) is thrilled to 

announce that our CEO, Alejandro Pardiñas, 

has been appointed to the National Industrial 

Advisory Board at the Florida International 

University College of Engineering and 

Computing. This prestigious role allows 

him to contribute his extensive expertise in 

power transmission systems and engineering 

leadership to the Department of Mechanical & 

Materials Engineering (MME).

In his capacity as a board member, Alejandro 

will advise on curriculum enhancements and 

align educational practices with the evolving 

needs of the industry, ensuring that future 

engineers are well-prepared for the challenges 

of tomorrow. His involvement also underscores 

ABS’s commitment to fostering educational 

excellence and supporting the next generation 

of engineering talent.

Alejandro’s role will also provide ABS with 

unique insights into cutting-edge research and 

developments within the engineering sector, 

enhancing our company’s capabilities and 

solidifying our position as a significant player in 

the industry. We are proud of his achievement 

and confident that his guidance will make a 

significant impact at FIU and beyond.
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